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Quick Links
 

Our Website
 

AIA
 Documents

 
Calendar 

 
Don't forget to take our 
current survey question of 
the month.  

 
How likely would you be to 
participate in a mentoring 
program involving the AIA 
Michigan Emerging 
Professionals and the AIA 
Michigan Established 
Professionals? 
  
We will post the results in 
our next newsletter.

 

 
"Rattling the bones is not 
architecture. Less is only 
more where more is no 

good." 

--Frank Lloyd Wright

  

 

I hope everyone is having a great December 
(what?! already?!) morning. There are many 
events and updates in this email so I will keep 
my message to you brief-- happy reading!
 
  
Upcoming Events:
December 13 from 4:30-7:00pm: AIA 
Michigan, AIA Detroit EPC, and AIA Michigan 

EPC  join together for a Holiday Open House at the Beaubien 
House. Please remember to bring canned food items for the 
"Oh Can-nenbaum" Canstruction-style project!

Government  Affairs Committee Survey  
 
Have you participated yet? We have received 70 responses to 
the GAC Survey but there is still a week left to ensure your 
voice is heard!  This short survey gives you the opportunity to 
tell the committee what professional issues they should focus 
on in the coming year. This short survey is of utmost 
importance to the committee, so click here to participate!

Flint Public Art Competition Call for Entries!  
 

 
The AIA Flint and Flint Public Art Project announce the first 
annual Flat Lot Competition, a program to design and build a 
temporary summer pavilion in the central parking lot in 
downtown Flint. 
 



The Flat Lot Competition transforms a surface parking lot at 
the center of downtown Flint into a dynamic public space. 
Winning entries will receive $25,000 to design and build an 
innovative temporary structure that serves as a staging ground 
for concerts, parades, car shows, running races, and other 
events. The Flat Lot Competition will demonstrate the capacity 
of contemporary architectural form-making to create new 
experiences of space and amplify the many existing activities 
that help define public life in Flint.
 
Deadline for entries: Mar. 1
Announcement of winning entries: Mar. 14
For more information and entry guidelines, click here.

S. Glen Paulsen: 1917-2012
 
Bloomfield Hills, Michigan, November 30, 2012 - S. Glen 
Paulsen, one of the three original founding members of TMP 
Architecture, Inc., passed away on Sunday, November 25th. 
He was 95 years old.
 
Paulsen joined the office of Eero Saarinen in 1949 and worked 
as an associate and senior designer until 1957, when he 
established his own firm. He began teaching at the University 
of Michigan Taubman College of Architecture and Urban 
Planning that same year and continued to teach there for 
many years. Paulsen was also involved at the Cranbrook 
Academy of Art and ultimately served as President of the 
academy from 1966-1970 while continuing as head of the 
architecture studio and operating Glen Paulsen and 
Associates.
 
GPA merged with Tarapata, MacMahon Associates of 
Bloomfield Hills in 1969, becoming TMP Architecture, Inc. In 
addition to his work and teaching endeavors, Glen was pleased 
to be a member of the Michigan Society of Architects and an 
AIA Fellow.
 
Glen was a natural mentor. It was gratifying to him that many 
of the men and women he taught and mentored kept in touch 
with him throughout their careers. Their letters, calls, and 
visits gave him a great deal of pleasure.
Glen's memorial service will be held at the First 
United Methodist Church, 128 Park St., Chelsea, 
Michigan 48118, on December 8, 2012, at 2 pm. A 
reception will follow the service.
 
Glen was focused on leaving a legacy to help the educational 
institutions he loved. If you would like to share in his legacy, 
contributions in his memory may be made to either of the 
following: Taubman College of Architecture Alumni 
Scholarship Endowment, UM, 2000 Bonisteel Blvd, Ann 
Arbor, MI 48109, or The S. Glen Paulsen Memorial Fund, c/o 
Cranbrook Academy of Art, PO Box 801, Bloomfield Hills, MI 
48303-0801.

MAF Survey of Architects' Book Collections 
 
The MAF is conducting this survey to discover which books 
architects value most in their architectural book collections. 
This survey will be used to ascertain both your collection size 
and what you would consider the "must have" books about 
architecture. The end result will be a compiled list of up to 100 



architectural books to be used as a pilot program to market 
architectural books to the public. This collection could be 
housed at one or more libraries in Michigan and would be 
available to all through the Michigan Electronic Library 
Catalogue. 
 
To participate in this short survey, click here.

2013 AIA Michigan Honor Awards Call for Entries!
  
The Honor Awards are celebrated in June, but now is the time 
to submit your project! Many of the changes our membership 
has asked for will be enacted this year and the Award 
ceremony will be even bigger and better than previous years. 
Changes include opening our awards to every licensed 
architect across the state and the addition of three new 
awards: the Associate Member Award, the Student Project 
Award and the Unbuilt Project Award. To read the guidelines 
and deadlines, click here. To register online, click here.

 

Reminder to All Chapters:
  
Please send your 2013 calendar of events to 
christine@aiami.com.  We would like to get them all on one 
main calendar next year. The calendar is on the front of the 
website and is also listed in all of our pulications.  We will also 
promote your events in our Newsletter or Monday Minutes.  
We need to hear from you!

Please take the time to like us on Facebook 
We would like to get the entire membership posting and 
checking our page daily!  Take the time and do it now with the 
following link.
 
And follow this link to Facebook and "like" us!

 
Don't forget to check out our new Linked In page:



Job Board - Updated Weekly!
 
Looking for work?  Need to post a position? Send your 
information to christine@aiami.com. And don't forget to check 
out the AIA Michigan Job Board for new posts!

AIA Michigan Staff
 
Christine Zylla - christine@aiami.com
-communications, social media, emerging professionals
Evelyn Dougherty - evelyn@aiami.com
- programs, documents, continuing education, membership
Cathy Mosley - cathy@aiami.com
-all of the above and anything else, public awareness, 
government affairs, sponsorships, etc.
 
Reminder to AIA Detroit members:
AIA Detroit Phone # is 313-588-1411 and email is 
businessmanager@aiadetroit.com

 Please call or email with any questions.
 Phone:313-965-4100
 Fax: 313-965-1501
 cathy@aiami.com

Forward this email

 

 
This email was sent to aiami@aiami.com by cathy@aiami.com |   
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.

AIA Michigan | 553 E. Jefferson Ave | Detroit | MI | 48226


